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Attention:  Beth

1.   I have changed the language in s. 23.09165 (2) (bc) from that found in 2009 Assembly
Bill 370 to refer to a “written directory” to make it clear that a “hard copy” is required.

2.  Note the exemptions to s. 23.09165 that exist under current law.  See s. 23.09165
(5).  These exemptions were not included in your original bill from the 2007−08
legislative session (2007 Assembly Bill 304). Let me know if you want to make any
changes in reference to these exemptions.

Mary Gibson−Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−3215


